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The taxpayers of Oregon are paying too much in taxes already. Every local city and 

county is asking for more taxes and it has to stop somewhere. This HJR will hurt 

many people and businesses.  If this gets passed , it will never go away and will only 

increase over time. Please oppose HRJ201. 


